
ELECTRONIC EXPERTS 

City of Prince George 
1100 Patricia Blvd. 
Prince George, British Columbia V2L 3V9 

Dear City of Prince George Council, 

Re: Non-medical Cannabis Retail Store location 2591 Vance Road, Prince George, British Columbia 

This letter is to indicate my support for the application for a cannabis retail store at 2591 Vance Road, 
Prince George, British Columbia. 

We own and operate Andres Electronics Experts in Prince George, BC. The proposed retail store would be 
plaza neighbours with our organization. We believe this location would be beneficial to our customers, 
other businesses in the plaza and the general public. 

We are keen to have neighbours who are local and who have experience running other similar businesses in 
Prince George. We see no reason that this application should not be approved. 

Please accept this letter in support of the proposed location for a cannabis retail store at 2591 Vance Road, 
Prince George, British Columbia. 

Yours truly, 

Andre Blanleil, President 

Andre's TV Sales & Service Ltd. 
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